
      

Nagindas Khandwala College   

(Empowered Autonomous)  

 
Rotaract Club of Khandwala 

Organizes  

EXPRESSING GRATITUDE 

 

 Date: 23rd December, 2024 

Venue: College Quadrangle 

No. of Participants:6 

Description 

The Rotaract Club of Khandwala organized an Expressing Gratitude Drive on December 23, 2024, 

within the college campus, dedicated to appreciating the invaluable contributions of the college’s 

essential workers, including housekeeping staff, security personnel, and other support staff who 

ensure the smooth functioning of daily campus life. As part of this heartfelt initiative, students 

wrote and personally delivered handwritten gratitude notes, expressing their sincere appreciation 

and respect for the tireless efforts of these often-unsung heroes. The drive was thoughtfully led by 

the Club’s Community Service focusing on spreading kindness, acknowledgment, and positivity. 

The event created a meaningful impact by strengthening the bond between students and college 

workers, bringing smiles to many faces, and highlighting the importance of valuing every role in 

the community. It fostered empathy, gratitude, and emotional awareness among participants, 

reminding everyone that a simple gesture of appreciation can leave a lasting impression. 
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Participants are thanking the non-teaching staff of the college with a heart full of gratitude and a 

day full of blessings from them. 
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Participants gave a small thank you notes to all the people who work hard behind the scene and 

invaluably contribute in making a difference. 

 


